
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

F a i r f i e l d  Woods Middle  Sc h oo l 
 

Welcome to the new improved 6th grade. Exciting changes are  

happening a t the Woods and we are  so glad you can be part of 

them. 
 

We are  looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday, August 29, 

2019 for the sixth grade orientation. We hope you had a  relaxing 

summer and a re  ready to s ta r t  a  new adventure here at Fairfield 

Woods. 

 

This will be just the beginning of a  wonderful sixth grade year, 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Tonzola,(Language Arts) Mrs. Wayne,(Science) ,  Mrs Cardozo (Foreign 

Language )Mr. Doherty,(Math) and Mr. Campopiano(Social Studies) 
 

Supplies you will need:  
  
  
  
 
 
 

 

  

Science - binder, 2 tab dividers, 1 pocket folder, loose leaf 

paper 

 

Math - paper and pencils (lots of them) 

 

Social Studies - notebook, folder , loose leaf 

 

Language Arts – notebook, folder, paper, highlighter 

 

All Classes – headphones/earbuds, pencil case 

 

Please do not buy the directional padlocks. They do not fit 

the lockers. 
 


